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28th February 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are approaching the Year 2 SATs (Standard Assessment Tests) which will take place 
during May. Children will sit assessments in: 

 Reading 
 Maths 

 
They will also be given a teacher assessment for writing but no formal test will be 
administered. Children will be given a teacher assessment for Reading, Writing, Maths and 
Science which will be explained further during the meeting. 

The Year 2 team will be sharing information about the Year 2 SATs and End of Year 
Reporting Requirements on Wednesday 6th March at 6.00pm in the Main School Hall. 
Examples of the tests and mark schemes will be shared and discussed, as well as some 
ideas as to how your child can be prepared for the tests.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Year 2 Team   
 
 


